To the Family of Dr. Donald Davies

In the name of IFIP Technical Committee 6 please accept my deepest regrets for the loss of Donald Davies.

I would like to pay tribute to his memory remembering his outstanding contributions in the field of networking and his profound human qualities.

Augusto Casaca

(TC6 chairman)

